
  

Elizabeth S Johnson,                           
Queen Mary's Auxiliary Corps 

Quiet Citizens’ Walk 

 

November 11th 2018 

 

Starting @ 14.00  

War Memorial @ 15.00  

 

Alexander Watson,                   
Private Black Watch 

 

At least 64 people from Cellardyke died in active service during the First 
World War.  We are going to commemorate them by walking through the 
village from their homes to the Cellardyke and Kilrenny War Memorial.  

The pupils of the Waid Academy and other volunteers are going to 
represent those who were lost.  

There will be a ceremony at the War Memorial including Scottish WW1 
poetry reading and WW1 song, and the naming of the dead at 3pm. 

It has been difficult to get completely accurate information about the lost.  
Please let us know if any of the information is incorrect or incomplete on 
our list of those to be commemorated available on Facebook or directly 

from the email address below. 

We very much hope that this event, like the Sea Queen Ceremony, will be 
embraced by the Cellardyke community and we welcome any input or 

questions. 

 

Many thanks 

 

https://en-gb.facebook.com/cellardykeseaqueen/  

quietcitizenwalk@gmail.com  
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